
 Contact: 
 Ruth Floyd, Executive Director of Business Services 
 Stanwood-Camano School District 
 26920 Pioneer Highway, Stanwood, WA 98292 
 360-629-1200 
 rfloyd@stanwood.wednet.edu 

 TO:  Board of Directors 

 FROM:  Ruth Floyd, Executive Director of Business Services 

 SUBJECT:  North County Fire/EMS Service Agreement 

 DATE:  July 5, 2023 

 TYPE:  Action Required 

 Attached is a service agreement with the North County Regional Fire Authority (NCRFA) to 
 provide standby fire and emergency medical services at football games held in the school 
 district. The agreement clarifies the duties of the NCRFA when it provides such services. There 
 is no charge for this service as long as adequate notice is provided. 

 Recommendation: That the Board approve the attached service agreement with North County 
 Regional Fire Authority for standby emergency medical services 

 Every student is empowered to learn in an inclusive setting 
 and is prepared for the future of their choice 

 www.stanwood.wednet.edu 
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